FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 

Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Please provide me with copies of the following:

Procurement:

- all current policies relating to the procurement of goods, works and services (both internal to the department and for other departments looking to procure).

Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain.

Our constitution (leicester.gov.uk)
Environment and sustainability (leicester.gov.uk)
Social value in procurement (leicester.gov.uk)
Living wage (leicester.gov.uk)

See attached PDF documents.

- all standard operating procedures relating to the procurement of goods, works and services.

Please see ‘Our Constitution’ in the link above.

- the most recent draft policies relating to procurement of goods, works and services. Including any mention of the procurement act 2023.

Please see the attached documents and links above.

The Procurement act is likely to be implemented in October 2024.
Transforming Public Procurement - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)

- all current internal training materials relating to the procurement of goods, works and services (both internal to the department and for other departments looking to procure).

Please see the attached documents and links above.

Contract management:

- all current policies relating to the management of commercial contracts (both internal to the department and for other departments doing contract management).

Please see the ‘Consultancy Guidance Sept 2022’ attachment above. 

- all standard operating procedures relating to the management of commercial contracts.

Please see the ‘Consultancy Guidance Sept 2022’ attachment above. 

- the most recent draft policies relating to the management of commercial contracts. Including any mention of the procurement act 2023.

Please see the attached documents and links above.

The Procurement act is likely to be implemented in October 2024.
Transforming Public Procurement - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)

- all current internal training materials relating to the management of commercial contracts (both internal to the department and for other departments doing contract management).

Please see the ‘Consultancy Guidance Sept 2022’ attachment above. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review
Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk


